Hello Everyone, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	I hope everyone is healthy and doing well, CCBC has still not updated us on the exact details of the online learning that will be taking place.  I do know that I will be posting videos, practice worksheets with solutions as well as other resources to finish out the semester.  The only real details I need from the college is how we are going to go about doing “graded” work like exams and the finals.  Once I know some more specifics, I will let you know.  Also, this week is technically CCBC’s spring break since it got switched.  So, our online learning class will not start until Monday 3/30.  I will have everything posted before then and I am going to be setting up a “Zoom” online chat/video conferencing room for people to ask questions like we were in a regular classroom.  Those details will be provided later this week.  I hope all is well and we will get through this and make the best of our time together to make sure we all have a strong finish to the semester.  Please if you have any questions or concerns you can e-mail me at acalise2@bcps.org or text at 410-215-7694.  I will try to respond ASAP; the volume of e-mails and messages has drastically increased this past week so please be patient.  Thanks again and I hope to talk to you all soon!

